
 

December 16, 2022, Joint Reservoir Committee & Authority Board 
Agenda Item 4.4 Attachment C 

This action item summary is being provided to inform the Boards of the follow-up that has been taken to the 
requests during November’s Reservoir Committee and Authority Board meetings. 
 
 

 
 

Action Item Status 

Jerry to speak further with DWR and report back on 
when water can be moved through the delta.  

To date, operating plans have evaluated movement 

of Sites water to PWAs through delta during the 

transfer window as non-project water.  This 

question is understood to be requesting a more 

nuanced evaluation depending on the location of 

diversion in delta.  DWR has indicated a willingness 

to discuss this nuance in conjunction with the 3 

party Operations Agreement. 

Review and adjust the communication budget to the 
original amount and exclude the extra outreach efforts. 
Future Leg & Outreach to review the scope and timing 
of extra outreach efforts and incorporate them into the 
budget. 

The comms budget line item has been adjusted to 

exclude extra outreach efforts at this time.  Plan a 

January 2023 Leg & Outreach Committee meeting 

to consider potentially new scope, budget, and 

timing of additional outreach activities and 

incorporate them into the Communications service 

provider’s 2023 work plan.  This will be brought to 

the full Board to make any needed adjustments to 

the comms budget line item following the 

Committee meeting.  

We reviewed prior action items that were outstanding and below is the updated status. 

May 2022 - Create “one-pager” to communicate the 
significant environmental “net” benefit improvement in 
the project since 2017.  Also incorporate how having 
Sites in 2022 could help with salmon survival this year. 

This is an involved effort because of the various 
models being used to evaluate effects.  We expect 
to have preliminary results from the UC Santa Cruz 
work before this product is finalized.   
 
This effort is behind schedule and is expected to 
be completed end of December.  


